
 

From the Director’s Desk… 

 

Summer is coming to an end and we are so excited 
for the new school year to begin. Fall Curriculum  
begins on August 21st.  Please remember that our 
drop off cut off time is 9 am. No one will be per-
mitted to drop off after 9 am without a Doctor’s 

note. Please make sure that your child’s lunch  box 
has an ice pack in it and that all foods are ready for 

your child to eat, for children 1 year and older.  

 

We want to wish our Graduating VPK Children an 
awesome year in Kindergarten!  

 
 
 
A Good Read: 
https://parenting.blogs.nytimes.com/2009/08/17/
changes-in-parenting-over-generations/ 
 
 

 
*Ask about our referral program* 
   
 
 
 

 

Important Dates In  
August 

 

8/21-Fall Curriculum 
begins 

 

8/24– Parent Orienta-
tion 5:30pm 

 

 NPA August 2017 Newsletter  

 

 

 

8/17-Jackson 

 

8/20-Sammie 

 

8/30-Austin Q 

 

 

Naples Preschool Academy 

1275 Airport Rd. S 

Naples, FL 34104 

 

Phone 

239-403-7977 

 

Open Weekdays 

7:00 a.m. to 5:30 p.m. 
 

Email 
npa@naplespreschoolacademy.com 

 

Website 

www.naplespreschoolacademy.com 

 

Christina Rea 

Director 

 

 

www.naplespreschoolacademy.com. 



 

COM E JOI N T HE  F  

The summer camp has been a 
big hit! The children are lov-
ing our research on Dinosaurs 
and paleontologist.   

Next, we will be focusing on 
bugs!  

We have been experimenting 
with sensory and slime has 
been our favorite. 

VPK begins on August 21st 
and I am so excited to be 
teaching VPK this year!  

 

Ms. Ashley 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Welcome our new teacher Ms. Natalya! 
 

Last month we reviewed the letters w, v, u, 
t, s, i & a and numbers 1-20. 
 

We dug for insects and we LOVED it! 
 

This month we will learn about the life cy-
cles of butterflies, spiders, and worms. 
 

Please remember to pack an extra pair of 
clothes for your child just in case :-) 
 

Ms. Carolina 

Ms. Natalya 

We want to welcome Delilah and her 
family to the Infants. Avi and Theo 
turned 1 and are now in the Toddler 
1’s class and we sure miss them. 
Our special project we are working on 
is an Under the Sea theme for our 
room. 
Please bring in family photos so your 
child can see your loving faces all day 
:-) 
Ms. Ana will return shortly from ma-
ternity leave and is excited to return 
with her baby! 
 

Ms. Janet 
Ms. Ana 

Welcome Avi and Theo to our class and 
our new Teacher Ms. Ariana! 

In the month of July, we learned the let-
ters j, k, l & m along with the numbers 1, 
2 and 3.  

We did activities and read stories about 
pirates, space, and dinosaurs.  

This month we plan to make a volcano, 
moon, sand and we will plant seeds in the 
garden.  

 

Ms. Cassandra 

Ms. Ariana 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Three’s                                               VPK                               

       Infants                 Toddlers 1A & 1B       Two’s 

 The month of July 
was all about the 
Ocean. We talked 
about water animals 
and what they eat. We 
read the story Com-
motion in the Ocean 
and the kids loved it! 
The 2’s reviewed the 
letters o, p, q. r and 
the colors blue and 
green.  
During Science we 
turned clear water 
into the ocean with 

blue food coloring 
and the children 
were so excited to 
see the water change 
colors. 
 

Ms. Roxy 

 

 


